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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the new abortion bill presented by Mr
 Pyne.
When viable babies are allowed to be murdered in a full term pregnancy while in the
 supposed safety of their mother's womb, it shows a society that has completely lost its
 way and any vestiges of civilisation.

I stand in total opposition to this bill and hope the Parliament will see fit to reject it.

Yours faithfully
Elizabeth Scott
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